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From: Wood, Graham <Graham.Wood@highwaysengland.co.uk>
Sent: 12 October 2015 08:42
To: 'pneild@waitrose.com'
Subject: FOI Request M58 Motorway Junction 1
Attachments: FOI request M58 motorway junction1

Our Reference CRS 
728,374

       HAIL 18015812 

Dear Mr Neild 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed our search for the information, which you 
requested on 27 September – copy attached for ease of reference.  

A copy of the information is below 

1. Have you been approached as to the provision of south-facing slip roads?  We are aware of
Sefton Council’s plans but we have not been approached in regards of provision of any slip roads. 
We would expect Sefton Council to approach us later this year or next year. 

2. If so, have you given approval? No approval has been sought or given. Any work that is directly
on the Motorway Network would have to have Highways England approval.  

3. If so, has the site developer been asked to make a financial contribution to the cost of building
these slip roads? At this time we cannot comment on this as no provisions have yet been 
submitted. 

If you would like a direct contact for any further information requests please contact 
Dave.Dickinson@highwaysengland.co.uk – he deals with the Merseyside area. This of course 
does not restrict you in any way from making any future FOI requests.  

In keeping with the spirit and effect of the legislation, all information is assumed to be releasable 
to the public unless exempt. We may therefore be publishing the information you requested, 
together with any related information that will provide a key to its wider context, via the Gov.uk 
website. 

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you may ask for an internal review.
Our internal review process is available at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-agency/about/complaints-procedure  

If you require a print copy, please phone the Highways Agency Information Line on 0300 123 
5000; or e-mail ha_info@highways.gsi.gov.uk. You should contact me if you wish to complain. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted 
at: 

            Information Commissioner’s Office  
 Wycliffe House  

    Water Lane 
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            Wilmslow 
            Cheshire 
            SK9 5AF 

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote reference 
number CRS 728,374 in any future communications.  

Regards 

Graham 

Graham Wood 
Highways England | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD 
Tel: +44 (0) 161 9305735 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
GTN: 4315 5735  
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